
 

Hildale City Council Possible Quorum 
Notices 

Tuesday, September 30, 2025 at 4:00 PM 

1750 Maxwell Pkwy, Hildale, UT 84784 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council, Planning Commission, Utility Board and the 
public, that the City Council, Planning Commission, and Utility Board may constitute a quorum for the purpose of 
attending the ribbon cutting and groundbreaking ceremonies for the Maxwell Park expansion project at 4:00 pm. 


